

## **Last Dinner Run**



We had a great crowd at Lanny's Fireside in Conover for the January dinner run. The entrees included the usual steaks and seafood along with the more unusual stuffed steaks and ahi tuna. All were beautifully presented in a cozy atmosphere.

## **Next Dinner Run**

The winner of the 50/50 drawing was Laurie McGill. She has chosen the White Stag in Sugar Camp for the **Wednesday**, **February 7** dinner run. Cocktails will begin at 6:00 PM with dinner at 7:00. You can RSVP to Laurie at 715/369-1226 or lmmgill@frontiernet.net by February 4.

Note that this is a week earlier than usual because of Valentine Day.

Although the winter is not even half over, Kirk is already working on our '07 season. Weather permitting, we will have our first highway cleanup on March 27 and then have a sandwich at the new Cross Country Bar and Grill. Dennis McGill will conduct a short car show meeting there.

| Tom Timken Jr., President            | 715/479-8831 |
|--------------------------------------|--------------|
| Mike Keintz, Vice President          | 715/547-8307 |
| Laurie McGill, Treasurer             | 715/369-1226 |
| Jan Sarkauskas, Newsletter           | 715/362-9421 |
| Peter Beane, Newsletter Distribution | 920/388-0520 |
| Dennis McGill, Creative Design       | 715/369-1226 |
| Jan Petrick, Media Publicity         | 715/545-2545 |

February, 2007

Here is Kirk's 2006 timeline and 2007 agenda. He would like to use it as a "thinking tool."

-MARCH 25 (2006) WAS THE 10AM CAR SHOW MEETING- DENNIS MCGILL

-SAT APRIL 15 (2006) AT 2PM WAS THE ANNUAL PLANNING MEETING.

FOR 2007-- TOMAHAWK – APRIL 26 & 27, 2007??
ROGER SCHLEGEL IS IN CHARGE OF THE RUN AFTER THE SHORT PLANNING MEETING AT SOME APPROPRIATE LUNCH SPOT. OUR TOMAHAWK CORVETTE FRIENDS ARE IN CHARGE OF THE DINNER DETAILS. COMFORT INN IS THE MOTEL (DISCOUNTED
ROOMS) FOR THE PEOPLE THAT WANT TO STAY
OVER FOR SUNDAY BRUNCH AND WHATEVER.

-APRIL 12 (2006) WAS THE FIRST DINNER RUN WITH THE 2 SEATERS.

-TUESDAY MAY 2 (2006) WAS THE FIRST TICKORIFIC HIGHWAY CLEANUP. FOR 2007 LETS BEAT THE TICKS!!!!

MAY 2007 CLUB DUES ARE DUE--\$25 INDIVIDUAL, \$40 FAMILY

-JUNE 10 (2006) WAS THE CAR SHOW IN RHINELANDER.= DENNIS MCGILL 362-1226

FOR THE 2007 CAR SHOW, TRAINING SESSIONS FOR THE VOLUNTEERS. CHARITY FUNDS NEED TO BE DISCUSSED ( WE ARE NOT FOR PROFIT) FUNDS GIVEN MUST AT LEAST BE AS MUCH AS THE FUNDS RECEIVED FOR THAT PURPOSE.

JUNE 13 (2006) WAS THE DINNER RUN. A BRIEF REPORT ON CAR SHOW WAS GIVEN. FOR 2007 PROBLEMS OR COMMENTS WILL BE AT A SPECIAL CAR SHOW MEETING

JULY 4, 2007 PARADES \*\*\*\*PARTY AT ROGER & MARYS ?\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

-JULY 11 (2006) WAS THE DINNER RUN -- A \$2000 DONATION WAS AGREED UPON. FOR 2007 A DECISION ON CHARITY AMOUNT WILL BE MADE BEFORE OUR SOCIAL CLUB DINNER. THE AMOUNT WILL BE IN THE SPIRIT OF WHAT THE CLUB DECIDED AT OUR SPRING PLANNING MEETING.

-AUGUST 27 THRU  $29^{\text{TH}}$  (2006) WAS DENNIS & LAURIE'S BAYFIELD TRIP. FOR 2007 THEY HAVE EXPRESSED AN INTEREST TO DO THIS AGAIN!

## **Club News**

Here are some pictures of our new president picking up the first lady's new 1997 Fairway Green coupe—just before the snow and salt arrived. They are now a 2-Corvette family!







Out-going president Tom Timken received a plaque and thanks for his service from incoming president Kirk Farness at the January dinner run.

As of January 10, the club had assets of \$1809.60.

